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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 

 
Wednesday 13th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Experience Easter Event at St Barnabas Church 
 
This year, the team at St Barnabas Church have invited the whole school to take part in an ‘Experience Easter’ 
Event at the church. During their time in the church, the children will be taking part in a range of different 
activities about the Christian festival of Easter, explore the events leading up to and including Easter Sunday 
and how Christians celebrate this today.  
 
The dates and times are as follows: 
 

Tuesday 26th March (9 – 11:30am) – Oak 1 and Oak 2 classes 
Tuesday 26th March (1 – 3:15pm) – Holly 1 and Maple 1 classes 

Wednesday 27th March (9 – 11:30am) – Holly 2 and Maple 2 classes 
Wednesday 27th March (1 – 3:15pm) – Willow 1 and Willow 2 classes 

 
The children will walk both ways between school and church supervised by school staff and volunteers.  
 
Please contact the school office if you do not give permission for your child to walk to the church or do not 
wish them to take part in this event. We will assume that permission is granted unless we hear to the contrary.  
 
If you are able to help with walking your child’s class to and from the church, please let your child’s class 
teacher know.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
Mrs Smith 
Headteacher 
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